
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday, November 7, 2021 

Important Dates: 

No School Veteran’s 
Day 
Thursday, November 11th  
 
No School Pastors 
Day Off 
Friday November 12th  
 
Picture Retake Day 
Wednesday November 17th  
 
Guild Meeting 
Wednesday November 17th 
7:00PM 
 
School Open House 
Thursday November 18th  
 
TBK Gingerbread 
House Order Forms  
Friday, November 19th  
 
Mass of 
Remembrance 
Saturday, November 20th 
 
Thanksgiving Pie 
Pickup  
Wednesday, November 
24th 9:00AM – 12:00PM 
 
Thanksgiving Recess 
No School 
November 25-26 

A Letter from the Guild:  
 
Thank You to everyone who participated in the October Cash Raffle, 
Trunk or Treat and Middle School Night; it was nice to see the kids 
and families all together again! Also, another Thank You to all who 
ordered Mann’s Pies and Mickman Brothers Wreaths. The pie pick 
up will be Wednesday November 24th and stay tuned for 
information regarding the wreath pickup.   
 
 
With the holidays quickly approaching, the Guild is encouraging the 
school community to Shop Local.  Do you own, work, or shop with a 
local business?  If so, please submit the business information on 
SignUp Genius by Wednesday November 17th to be listed in the 
newsletter.   
https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/60b0a45a5a62cabfa7-
shop 
 
 
Back by popular demand, Taste Buds Kitchen Gingerbread 
Houses! All order forms are due Friday, November 19th. See order 
form below for more details. 
 
 
St. Augustine Church will be hosting a Mass of Remembrance on 
Saturday November 20th.  Please see the below flyer for more details.   
 

 
As a reminder, if you plan on volunteering in your child’s classroom 
or at any school event, you will need to take the Protecting God’s 
Children Workshop and be CORI cleared.  Please see the front office 
for additional information.  
 
 

Scripture/Prayer:   
Lord Jesus, you withhold no good thing from us and you lavish us 
with the treasures of heaven. Help me to seek your kingdom first and 
to lay aside anything that might hinder me from doing your will. 

The information in this Newsletter is for the use of St. Augustine’s families only. 
Any reproduction or sharing of this document to anyone outside of St. Augustine School is strictly prohibited. 

 



 
 

 



 


